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their DX achievements. It is not intended to express a position with respect to sovereignty and 

should not be regarded as such. The Awards Committee determination quoted above is consistent 

with the treatment, for DXCC purposes, of other territory that may be described as either 

“temporarily occupied” or disputed. 

 

We join the world community in the hope that the difficulties and uncertainties currently being 

faced by the people of Ukraine will be resolved peacefully and with full regard for human rights. 

 

 

Sincere 73, 

 
David Sumner, K1ZZ 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 
 


